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Dear Georgetown Resident:

Starting January 2, 2023 Sweetland Ltd. will be providing waste re-
moval service for the Town of Georgetown, Indiana.

SERVICE SCHEDULE FOR WASTE REMOVAL:

Monday customers will continue to receive service on Monday.
Wednesday customers will continue to receive service on Wednesday.

CUSTOMERS WHO HAD BEEN RECEIVING SERVICE
ON FRIDAY WILL RECEIVE WASTE PICKUP

ON TUESDAYS STARTING JANUARY 3, 2023.

There will be no service delays the week following New Years day.

Recycling service will be provided in all areas weekly on Thursdays.

Please continue to use your Ecotech containers until the cans are
swapped out starting the week of January 30th.

More service information will be provided by the Town of
Georgetown.

We look forward to the opportunity to serve you!



